www.corpuschristiewi.org

Letter from President



June... the month that starts the summer games. And a time to celebrate Fathers whether your own or someone that you know that is a great Father role model



EWI Announces Online Learning Opportunities for YOU!

- E-learning, or online learning is education which utilized online courses delivered over the Internet
- Dale Carnegie Training
 - Focuses on giving people in business the opportunity to sharpen their skills and improve their performance
- Lorman Educational Services
 - Learning opportunity for professionals who must obtain and maintain credentials within their business specialty

EWI members will be granted a discount upon registering for classes for either one of these prestige's programs.

CC Chapter news:

- If you miss a chapter meetings, you are invited to attend our Chapter Board meetings on the first Wednesday of the month at the CC Yacht Club at 12:00 p.m. Come join us, and it will count towards you attendance.
- Have you checked CC Chapter Facebook lately?
 LinkedIn? Corp. EWI page? Take a moment and see what you may learn by visiting them.
- Scholarship Recipients Selected See winners in this month's Chapter Connect Newsletter
- Chapter Committee's We want you! Sign up and be a part of what EWI does to keep engaged
- Chapter Literacy Event "Reading Rally" coming soon – Be ready to volunteer and have some fun
- LCAM 2015 September 23rd-26th Hyatt Regency, Tulsa OK
 - o Want to attend, go online and register
 - Great Leadership learnings, comradery, and accomplishments with fellow EWI members

Professional Development Article Ethical decisions Almost all of us know it is wrong to steal, yet some
do it anyway. Such a decision is not an ethical
dilemma, but a conscientious choice to violate a
recognized moral principal. Read the Corp. Connect
Newsletter's Professional Development Article to
know the rest of the story.

Linda Allen EWI Corpus Christi President 2014-15 H-E-B

2014-2015 Officers, Directors & Committee Chairs

President Linda Allen, H-E-B

Vice President
Sheri Emerick, Art Museum of South Texas

Secretary
Mary Beth Riley, D & R Sales Company, Inc.

Treasurer
Christine Salch, Swank & Salch, P.C.

Ways & Means
Charlotte Hintz, Orion Drilling Company, LLC

Membership Director Karen Barnes, L. K. Jordan and Associates

Sergeant-at-Arms
Susie Nemec, Land Clearing Solutions, LLC

Programs
Bunny Forgione, Texas A & M University
Corpus Christi

Director At Large Linda Jordan, L. K. Jordan and Associates

Scholarship Laura Hausman, Northern Beef Industries

Public Relations
Irene Davila, Corpus Christi Caller Times

Reading Rally Linda Calhoun, Marlin Works

Membership Orientation
Carla Hoffman, Hearing Aid Company of Texas
Website
Gracie Martin, Ensemble Group

Publications Director Kathryn Dirks, ETCETERA

SAVE THE DATE We help professional women THRIVE





For complete information on how you and your firm can Thrive with EWI, visit ewiconnect.com

EWI is proud to add another value of membership. We have entered into arrangement with two organizations who focus specifically on opportunities for online learning.

Build a Thriving Career with EWI!

Save the Date

Join us June 24 at 3:00 pm ET to learn more about these opportunities and discounts available to EWI members.



June's Chapter Meeting





Women in Transition Scholarships were presented to Rachel Shakin and Mary Ann Rodriguez.

Rachel will graduate in December 2016 with a Master's in Education.

Mary Ann will complete her Nursing Degree in May 2017.

Announcements

From Nancy Wesson Dodd:

The YWCA relies on Mission Memberships for support of our mission, programs and facility. EWI members' participation as Mission Members will be very helpful to us. Our collaboration is very important to the YWCA as I know it is to EWI.

Thank you in advance,

Nancy



<u>From Linda Jordan:</u> The Nominating Committee is looking to fill positions for the 2015-2016 Board. I you or someone you know would like to be considered for one of these positions, please contact **Linda Jordan at 814-9700**.

From the Corporate Office: Please click on the following links to review messages from EWI Corporate.

- Reading Rally Flyer
- LCAM Flyer

June Birthdays

Dr. Bunny ForgioneJune 4Shannon BartkowiakJune 4Janet MaxwellJune 8Norma HerreraJune 8Michelle FlowerJune 24Betty BaxterJune 28



Minutes of the Board of Directors Meeting

	Minutes of the Board of Directors Meeting
CONNECTIONS CAREERS COMMUNITY	EWI of Corpus Christi EWI ® May 6, 2015
Call to Order	Meeting was called to order at 12:02 p.m. by Sheri Emerick
Roll Call	Attending were : Sheri Emerick, Mary Beth Riley, Christine Salch, Susie Nemec, Karen Barnes, Irene Davila, Charlotte Hintz, Kathryn Dirks, Bunny Forgione

Minutes:

There were no additions or corrections to the minutes of the April meeting. Kathryn Dirks moved to accept. Bunny Forgione seconded.

Treasurer's Report:

Christine Salch presented financial reports for the month of April as follows: Cash position-Checking account - \$24,417.60; Share account - \$25.00; CD -\$14,213.90; Petty cash - \$40.00; B/C/DP - \$12,419.99. Suzie Nemek moved to accept; Irene Davila seconded.

President's Report:

Sheri reported for Linda Allen. Linda will report on the Spring Conference at the June meeting. HEB is donating \$300 again this year to use for scholarship and Reading Rally.

Vice President's Report:

Communications:

Committee Reports:

Sergeant at Arms Report:

Susie Nemec reported 25 in attendance at the HEB Firm Night.

Website

Scholarship:

Laura Hausman said her committee has made a selection from the 8 entries. She said we had several entries from the Graduate program and asked that we clarify rules on this.

Membership:

Karen Barnes reported that she has made several inquiries about membership and is waiting on a reply.

www.corpuschristiewi.org

Membership Orientation:		
Nominating Committee:		
Public Relations:		
Irene Davila said Michelle Flower has been very helpful.		
Reading Rally:		
Standards of Excellence:		
Ways & Means:		
Publications:		
Kathryn Dirks asked that members please send Kudos and announcements for the newsletter. She is trying to take pictures at the luncheons for the newsletter also.		
Programs:		
Bunny Forgione said the program for May is Bea Hanson with the Food Bank.		
Unfinished Business:		
New Business:		
Charlotte Hintz suggested that we review the attendance records and try to improve attendance at the monthly meetings.		
Announcements:		
Adjournment:		
Meeting was adjourned at 12:30 p.m.		
Approved:	Submitted:	
	Mary Beth Riley	